
Part I – Members, Public and Press
Residents' & Environmental Services POC

19 January 2016

Local Plan 2 - Consultation on Proposed Changes

Contact Officers: Khalid Ahmed
Telephone: 01895 250833

REASON FOR ITEM  
 
To provide the Residents' & Environmental Services Policy Overview Committee with the 
opportunity to comment on the proposed changes to the Local Plan 2 for inclusion in the 
report to Cabinet in March 2016.  

OPTIONS OPEN TO THE COMMITTEE  
 
The Committee is asked to make any comment on the proposed changes to Local 
Plan 2 before its submission to Cabinet in March 2016

Background

1. The Local Plan Part 2 comprises Development Management Policies, Site Allocations    
and Designations and Polices Map. Once adopted it will deliver the detail of the 
strategic policies set out in the Local Plan Part 1: Strategic Polices (2012). Together 
they will form a comprehensive development strategy for the Borough up to 2026.

2. Following consultation on the Local Plan Part 2: Proposed Submission Version in 
autumn 2014, the Council has published proposed changes to the documents for 
comment. These changes were approved by Cabinet at their meeting held on 24 
September 2016 and can be found here 
http://modgov.hillingdon.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=115&MId=2276&Ver=4
Copies are also available in the Group offices and will be made available at the 
meeting. 

3.  James Gleave, Principal Policy Officer¸will attend the meeting and provide Members 
with details of the proposed changes and to answer Member's questions.

4.  Any comments this Committee have on the Local Plan Part 2, will be included in the 
Cabinet report post consultation in March 2016

http://modgov.hillingdon.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=115&MId=2276&Ver=4

